
WELCOME TO  
OPEN HOUSE #2

•• Corridor concept designs

•• DC-295 and Benning Road interchange Build Alternatives

•• Design aesthetics

•• Environmental considerations
zz DDOT will be completing an environmental review pursuant to the National Environmental Policy 

Act (NEPA) of 1970 for the proposed project. DDOT will be coordinating the proposed project 
with the State Historic Preservation Board (SHPO) in accordance with the Section 106 of the 
National Historic Preservation Act of 1966 (NHPA). Individuals or organizations with demonstrated 
interest in the project or who have comments about the project’s effects on the historic resources 
may submit a request to the DDOT project team to become a consulting party.

Today is your opportunity to get an  
update on the project and provide input  
on four focus areas:

Please take the time to examine the 
information provided, ask as many 
questions as you wish, and give us  
your comments and suggestions.

Please submit all comments by  
March 5, 2020. All comments 
received will be reviewed and 
considered by the project team.


